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Dear Mr Halucha,  
 
Please work to make Registered Disability Savings Plans exempt from seizure in bankruptcy. RDSPs 
help disabled people like myself, especially those who cannot work, build some sense of security for 
our futures. Since RRSPs were exempted from bankruptcy in 2009, does it not make sense to do the 
same for some of our country's most vulnerable citizens, the disabled?  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Barb Sabathil  
 
 
Victoria, BC 


